
32nd Annual Eel River Cleanup 

October 14, 2023-the second Saturday 

 On Saturday, October 14, 2023, between  9:00 am and noon. We will meet at the 

Potter Valley Tribe’s ER14 property, just west of the Pioneer Bridge on the south 

side of the Eel River, five miles north of Potter Valley on Eel River Road. The 

Potter Valley Tribe and Solid Waste of Willits will once again be sponsoring the 

Eel River Cleanup. We will be cleaning a 12 mile section of river from Van 

Arsdale up to the Lake Pilsbury Dam in Lake County. Lunch will be served this 

year. Solid Wastes of Willits will be donating the dumping fees. Your attendance 

is important, and we hope you will come and help. Together we can rid the river, 

roads, and beaches of trash so that we can enjoy a clean, healthy watershed and 

recreation area.  

For more information, call the Potter Valley Tribe at 462 1213 

or Beb Ware 707 743 1525. 




